
Florida Panthers Goaltending Coach Robb Tallas brought the Stanley Cup to Eagles’ Haven 
Wellness Center on Monday, sharing a moment of joy and inspiration with survivors of the 
Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School tragedy and families of the victims. 

The stop was part of Tallas’ day with the Cup following the Panthers’ historic 2025 
championship win. It marked the second consecutive year that he shared the iconic trophy 
with the Stoneman Douglas community. In 2024, he brought the Cup to the high school, 
giving students and faculty the chance to celebrate the team’s victory. 

Founded in the aftermath of the 2018 shooting, Eagles’ Haven provides crisis support, 
wellness programs, and free mental health services for those impacted by the tragedy and 
others coping with trauma. 

“This is a day our community will never forget,” said Rebecca Jarquin, director of Eagles’ 
Haven. “Coach Tallas’ decision to bring the Stanley Cup here speaks volumes about his 



heart and his connection to the community. It means so much to the survivors, families, 
and the entire Parkland and Coral Springs community.” 

During the visit, attendees posed for photos with the Cup, spoke with Tallas about his 
journey with the Panthers, and shared in the celebration. Local leaders, including Rep. 
Christine Hunschofsky, Coral Springs Police Chief Bradley Mock, Deputy Chief Scott 
Gallagher, Captain Ryan McCardle, Mayor Scott Brook, and Deputy Fire Chief Mike Moser, 
were also present. 

Tallas, who has strong ties to Coral Springs and Parkland, also runs the Robb Tallas Goalie 
Development School, which holds camps at the Panthers IceDen in Coral Springs. 

Since opening in 2019, Eagles’ Haven has served as a vital hub for connection, healing, and 
resilience, offering free programs and a safe space for the community to gather. 

 

 


